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District 5080 Conference: HAVE YOU REGISTERED

HAVE YOU REGISTERED?

Celebrate 5080 District Conference
May 12 -14, 2022

DON'T DELAY, REGISTER TODAY!

Announcing District 5080 Days of Service Video Contest
By Miranda Hamilton

See your video on the BIG SCREEN at District Conference, May 13th in Colville, Washington Read More

Rotarian Receives BC Medal of Good Citizenship
On Thursday, March 24th, at 1:00 pm Pacific Time, Rotarian Greg Ehman, along with other accomplished BC Residents, received ‘The British Columbia Medal of Good
Citizenship’ for achievements in 2021. Rotarian Greg is an accomplished and energetic Rotary Leader formally from the Rotary Club of Golden, BC.

 Read More

Why Should You Join the District 5080 DEI Book Club?
Rotary President Elect Jennifer Jones is encouraging us to explore DEI as a way to strengthen our clubs and expand our
reach. Here is what she says:

“During 2022-23, I encourage all of us — as individuals, in our clubs, and in our districts — to exemplify our commitment to
diversity, equity, and inclusion. We can each do our part to advance DEI by:

1. Learning more about DEI at Rotary
2. Determining why DEI matters in our own club and our own area, and how using these principles can help our club grow and

https://registrations.dacdb.com/Register/index.cfm?EventID=77538680&NoCaptcha
https://www.dacdb.com/Rotary/Accounts/5080/assets/Brown%20Animated%20Let's%20Party%20Instagram%20Post.mp4
https://ismyrotaryclub.com/story/ezBulletinMore.cfm?StoryID=159941
https://ismyrotaryclub.com/story/ezBulletinMore.cfm?StoryID=166079
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make it stronger
3. Raising awareness and increasing understanding about DEI
4. Taking action on DEI in our clubs and in our communities”.

Read More

Attrition, Attrition, Attrition
A common belief about real estate is that demand is determined by three factors: location, location, location. Shifting to Rotary Clubs and membership growth, it’s all about
attrition, attrition, attrition.

Rotary Clubs do well at attracting new members. The only thing keeping them from growing are the members who leave.

Engaging members and keeping them interested can help to reduce attrition. Yet growth requires more than just those efforts, important as they are. That’s because a
certain amount of attrition is beyond a club’s control. Some members pass away. Other members move away. Some face job or schedule changes that make it difficult to
attend Rotary meetings. Others may face financial difficulties. What is a Rotary Club to do? Read More

Rotary Zones 26 & 27 Present - Increase Our Ability to Adapt Panel Discussion

Club Shares & Successes
ROTARY CLUB OF MOSCOW

https://ismyrotaryclub.com/story/ezBulletinMore.cfm?StoryID=166078
https://ismyrotaryclub.com/story/ezBulletinMore.cfm?StoryID=166080


Jan Levengood, of the Rotary Club of Moscow, picks up trash Tuesday along Third Street in Moscow. Members of the club met at Café Artista before branching off to
individually clean designated sections around downtown in the hopes of promoting the club motto “Service Above Self.”
Zach Wilkinson/Moscow-PullmanDaily News

Share your Club's successes with the District by emailing the District Public Image Chair, Miranda Hamilton.

District Peace Committee Speaker's Bureau
The District 5080 Peace Academy, a division of the District 5080 Peace Committee is offering opportunities for Clubs to learn about Peacebuilding in our Clubs,
communities, District and across the Globe through its Speakers' Bureau.

Click on the image link below to access the video and learn about these opportunities.

District Grants Season Has Arrived
By William Dunwoody on Saturday, March 26, 2022
If you wish to manage a Local or International District Grant during 2022-2023, please read this article completely. Important information regarding District
Grants is enclosed.

We have arrived at the Grant writing period for District Grants. There are a few things you need to know about this process.
Read More

ShelterBox Update April Update
ShelterBox and Rotary partnering again in response to the unfolding humanitarian crisis in Ukraine.

Read More

Help Wanted
District 5080 Opportunites to Serve

#serviceaboveself

You can find descriptions of these volunteer opportunities within the District DACdb page under District Committees.

mailto:miranda.leigh.hamilton@gmail.com?subject=DISTRICT%20DIGEST
https://vimeo.com/690753083
https://ismyrotaryclub.com/story/ezBulletinMore.cfm?StoryID=165420
https://ismyrotaryclub.com/story/ezBulletinMore.cfm?StoryID=163611


Youth Services Chair. There are three subcommittees within this committee--Youth Exchange, Interact, and RYLA.. The chair serves
for 3 years. Other positions are open within the Youth Exchange committee. Contact Pat Larson,
Membership Committee. Volunteers are needed for members-at-large and new club initiative leader. Contact Doreen Kelsey,
dfoxkelsey@hotmail.com.
Public Image Committee. Volunteers needed to help with PR and marketing. Contact Miranda Hamilton, miranda.leigh.hamilton@gmail.com.
Club Service Committee. New Disaster Response subcommittees need members. Contact the Master of Disaster, Dan Crawford, dcrawford@ peakoneadmin.com.

Read More

mailto:dfoxkelsey@hotmail.com
mailto:dfoxkelsey@hotmail.com.?subject=Membership%20Committee
mailto:miranda.leigh.hamilton@gmail.com?subject=Public%20Image%20Committee
mailto:dcrawford@peakoneadmin.com
mailto:whd@dunwoodyfamily.net.?subject=Club%20Service%20Committee
https://ismyrotaryclub.com/story/ezBulletinMore.cfm?StoryID=163616

